
 
 

 
May 30, 2025 
 
Re: NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

BID #2025-01 OMIC R&D – HM1000 FOUNDATION AND MACHINE 
INSTALLATION 
 

On May 12, 2025, the Oregon Institute of Technology (“Oregon Tech”) issued Invitation to Bid 
(“BID”) #2025-01 OMIC R&D – HM1000 Foundation and Machine Installation (“BID #2025-
01”).  This Notice of Cancellation shall serve as written notification that the university has 
determined it is in its best interest to cancel BID #2025-01 and reissue the solicitation with a 
modified scope. 
 
Oregon Tech very much appreciates the time and understands the work firms have completed in 
preparing a response for the above-mentioned BID.  We sincerely apologize for any 
inconvenience this cancellation may cause and hope to receive proposals from your firm in 
response to future solicitations pertaining to this project. 
 
We thank you all for your participation in this procurement process. We hope you will continue 
to take an interest in projects at Oregon Tech. 
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